
Some Completed Events from '09-'10 
SAT Prep Tutoring - Service: SETA has been asked if members would like to volunteer to help 

prepare Ewing High School students for the SAT. The meetings will be held on TCNJ's campus, 

and will likely be once a week. Please e-mail SETA for more information.  

Global Student Panel - Informational: Will be held during SETA's meeting on 4/19. Panel of 

students who have been to a range of countries. For more information e-mail the SETA account.  

Mentoring Forum - Informational: Members of SETA and any interested students have been 

invited to the Mentoring Forum on 4/6 at 7pm. This event is NOT hosted by SETA, but you can 

e-mail the SETA account for more information.  

HomeFront Carnival - Service : We had a table at the HomeFront Carnival for homeless 

children. Our table consisted of allowing the children to paint pencil cases.  

T-shirts - Advertising: Every year we make T-shirts for SETA. This year we are starting a bit 

earlier so that you have the t-shirts for the year. Update: The design has been finalized. Please 

bring your money!  

Adopt a School - Service : This year we are planning on adopting a class (in place of a general 

school supplies drive) in a new charter school in Trenton that does not have money for regular 

classroom supplies: Paul Roberson Charter School for the Humanities. We will be organizing 

fundraisers and events to come up with money for these students--we will also take the money 

and actually purchase the needed items. Update: We are "adopting" the entire school. We are 

also collecting supplies; please bring what you can.  

Guest Speaker: Principal Feldman - Informative: Principal Feldman will be visiting on Nov 3rd 

for the general body meeting. In his job, he covers such things as interviewing applicants. He 

will be discussing subjects such as: Am I more likely to be hired with a bachelors or a masters? 

Should I go for the masters in my content area or education? What stands out about the TCNJ 

alumni he has hired that is from their TCNJ education?  

Working Together: Ewing High School - Service : In our very own TCNJ library we will be 

assiting students from Ewing High School. You can volunteer an hour (or more) of your time 

to... be in the library! If needed you will be asked to show the students were books are located 

and how to use online resources. You don't need to know every single thing about the library to 

be able to do this.  

Guest Speaker: Stuart Carroll - Informative : To talk about the Career and Community Studies 

(CCS) program, which serves young adults with intellectual disabilities who are in a program 

here on campus 



Guest Speaker: Alumnis - Informative : 9/29. Teachers that recently graduated from TCNJ 

talking about their teaching experience, how TCNJ did/did not prepare them, and everything in 

between.  

Terchune Orchards - Fundraising : 9/26 and 9/27 from 9am to 6pm. Terchune Orchards gives an 

organization money based upon the number of people it brings to work (about $90/person). 

Terchune Orchards is a farm. You would be doing such things as being a cashier--not plowing. 

For more information e-mail SETA at seta@tcnj.edu.  

First General Body Meeting - Executive members have already had the first meeting this year 

and are planning an exciting first general body meeting for Tuesday 9/15/09 TODAY. Look for 

more information on our Meetings page. 

Dorm Storming- Sunday 9/13. Dorm Storming is done to introduce new Secondary Education 

majors to SETA. Volunteers will be handing out pencils and flyers. The idea of pencils was 

introduced at the end of '08-'09 spring semester. Instead of handing them out in welcome week 

bags we will be handing them out when we go DORM STORMING to ensure that we focus on 

the Secondary Education majors. 

Activities Fair - SETA intends to have a table at the activities fair on Wed 9/3/09. Drop by to see 

us from 12-3. 
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